
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To all members of the Equality Forum 

 

MEETING OF EQUALITY FORUM – CHANGE OF DATE  
 

I would like to confirm that a meeting of the Equality Forum which was due to be held on 9 June 2016, 

has moved to Thursday, 28th July 2016 at 6.30 pm, in The Lancastrian, Town Hall, Market Street 

Chorley. 

 

An agenda for the meeting will be forwarded to you nearer the time.  I would appreciate it if you would 

note the date in your diary. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gary Hall  

Chief Executive 
 
Cathryn Filbin  
Democratic and Member Services Officer  
E-mail: cathryn.filbin@chorley.gov.uk 
Tel: (01257) 515123 
Fax: (01257) 515150 
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